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This is over reach of the government, you don't need to charge our private ground, 

My water is not free, I have to pump it uphill 200 feet there's a thousand dollar pump 

that needs replacing every 5 to 10 years and all the pipe from well to our home a 

pressure tank and then there is the filtration system. 

Are you going to provide all this if you make me pay for the water. 

Please don't do this. 

Thank You  

Ken Sjogren  


